Stevens Creek ..
Trail Update ﬁ’;{

The City is in the process of completing the
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the final sec-
tion of the Stevens Creek Trail in Mountain View.
Reach 4, Segment 2 will be 1.7 miles long and run
from Yuba Drive to Mountain View High School,
crossing both El Camino Real and Highway 85.

Stevens Creek Trail is a bike and pedestrian trail that
connects many of the City's parks and neighbor-
hoods. The Trail is used by more than 1,000 people
each day for recreation and commuting. Currently,
trail users can travel from Shoreline at Mountain
View Park along the Trail to the El Camino Real area.

Based on the comments that were received after
the draft EIR was released last year, potential
revisions were developed to the proposed alignment
of the Trail. This fall, staff will meet with permitting
agencies, organizations and the public to review

the potential revisions. A final EIR is expected by
the end of this year and will be reviewed by the
Parks and Recreation Commission. The final EIR is
expected to go to the City Council for final action

in early 2004.

For more information about the Stevens Creek
Trail, call the Public Works Department at
(650) 903-6311. 0



